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April 1, 2020  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these challenging times. With the 

Governor calling for schools to remain closed until the end of the school year, we have been 

working on ways to communicate and provide resources for our WESD families. Today, we have 

updates regarding state and local resources for families, report cards, StudentVUE access and 

packet pick up reminder. 

 

Resources for Families 

We know that many of our families are hurting during these challenging times.  The Web site, 

arizonatogether.org, provides many resources for families including mental health, 

employment, financial assistance, community resources and options for Internet access, to name 

a few. The Web site, 211arizona.org also provides resources for families including clothing, 

housing, health and dental, support groups and family services. The WESD Social Services 

Department, including school social workers, are available remotely through email and will be 

checking voicemail regularly. 

 

Third Quarter Report Cards 

Report cards for the third quarter will be mailed to all students on Friday. Please be sure to watch 

for it in your mail the week of April 6. If you do not receive a report card, please email your 

child’s teacher or your school’s principal. Emails for all teachers and principals are accessible on 

school Web sites. You can find a complete list of schools on the WESD Web site at 

www.wesdschools.org.report cards. 

 

StudentVUE Access 

StudentVUE is an additional online service that gives students additional ways to communicate 

and stay informed. Students have access to school-related information, such as assignments, via a 

secure web site. Every WESD student has a StudentVUE account. To log on go to, 

https://parentvue.wesdschools.org/PXP2_Login_Student.aspx?regenerateSessionId=True. 

 

Your child’s user name is his or her student ID number. If he or she can’t remember the student 

ID number, it can be located on the report card that you should receive next week. If your child 

does not remember how to log on, we’ve provided guidance below. If you need help accessing 

StudentVUE, please email your child’s teacher.  
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Packet Pick Up 

Currently, printable packets for students to work on are available online at 

www.wesdschools.org/students or will be available for pick up tomorrow, Thursday, April 2, 

from 10:30 a.m. to noon at all school sites. New packets will be available every Thursday 

thereafter. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this unique time.  If you have any 

questions, please email wesdcommserv@wesdschools.org or call 602-347-2600. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Paul Stanton 

Superintendent 
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